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Supporting our Arizona military, their families and our returning wounded warriors

5/20/2012

tate Emp Charitable Campaign
1515 East Osborn Road
Phoenix, AZ 85014-5309

Dear State Emp Charitable Campaign,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Advisory Board and Arizona military, we would like to thank you for
your donation of $493.75 to Operation Homefront of Arizona. Your patriotism and support continue to help
us supply the much needed financial and morale relief for those that have protected and continue to
protect our country.

With one combat region war at an end, we find ourselves assisting an increased number of returned
wounded warriors. These clients have wounds that are visible and non-visible. We continue to see the
affects that time separated from home brings to them and the family left behind.

Your donation aids in our ability to support these warriors and their families when we receive the
requested need. Your donation is priceless. To be able to keep the electric on, the vehicle running and
food in the cupboards with financial assistance in the form of grants provides a huge relief to those that
are so proud and apprehensive in asking. We have helped with the return to school with necessary
provisions. We have supplied countless families the extra help with holiday gifts on Christmas morning.
Your support has helped us to remind those serving our country that we are still patriotic and there to
assist. We have not wavered in our appreciation for their mission and will continue to help on the
homefront.

Thank you for your faith in us. We will continue because of your patriotism.

Proudly serving our Arizona military,
Wiy 5076

Margy Bons-President
A Proud Gold Star mom of Sgt. Michael Marzano
Toil Free 1.800.849.6408

Please keep this letter. It serves as your receipt for IRS tax purposes. To comply with the United States
Internal Revenue Service regulations, this letter acknowledges that you are receiving no goods or
services in connection with this contribution.
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